
 
Thank you to every-
one who helped 

make Christmas ser-

vices so special at 

Christ Church once 

again this year.  The 

church was gor-

geous,  the music 

was beautiful, and 

how wonderful to 

have children and 
our faithful parish-

ioners in the pews.  

Our Altar Guild, 

choir, and organist 

did an outstanding 

job. 

Thanks to Jenni, our administrator, for making 

sure we had bulletins for each of the five ser-

vices over the last weekend … and for all she 

does to keep everything running on a daily ba-

sis.  Thank you to Fr. Ted for leading our   

services.  This is a true team effort!    

Mark your calendar for our 

annual parish meeting at noon 

on Sunday, 16 January.  We 

will start with fellowship over 

a potluck lunch. 

Three new officers 

to the vestry will be elected, as 

well as delegates for the dioce-

san convention.   Julie Burch, 

Sara Frawley and Susan Tyner  

have agreed to stand for the 

election. 

Christmas Services 
 

Annual Meeting Jan. 16th 

Christ Church Chaptico 
King and Queen Parish 
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We welcome 

back        

Father Dan 

Darko        

in January! 

Please join 

us on      

Sunday at 8 

and 10 am. 

  

 

All Are  

Welcome.  

 

    c c k q p . n e t  
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Pledge Envelopes 

 

Pledge envelopes are back!  The boxes 

will be in the back of the church to be 

picked up in the new year. 

C h r i s t  C h u r c h  C h a p t i c o  
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 Patuxent Voices Concert 

The Patuxent Voices concert in December 
was a big success.  The group has already 
chosen a date for their spring concert, and 

will be back to Christ Church on April 30th!  

The 10:00 Sunday service is live streamed on YouTube 
(search on Christ Church Chaptico) and on Facebook.  We 
have had some problems with sound lately, but are work-
ing to improve the quality of the sound. 

 

Please consider joining our 
prayer group on Wednesday 

evenings at the church at 7 
pm.   



 

 

 
 

Sunday Services 

8:00 a.m.—Holy Eucharist 

10:00 a.m.—Holy Eucharist 

 
Office Hours 

301.884.3451 

Jennifer Groht—Parish Administrator  

Keith Owens—Senior Warden  

Dave Hudson—Junior Warden 

Brad Reeves—Treasurer  

 

 
Members of the Vestry 

Class of 2022: Bob Donaldson, Laura Rocheleau, Monty Wright  

Class of 2023: Lynn Burton, Dave Hudson, Dottie McCubbin  

Class of 2024: John Deatrick, Paul Nelson, Lynne Redmond 
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